
From: Jennifer Arnold
To: Jennifer Burnett
Subject: Notice of Application
Date: Thursday, December 1, 2022 10:12:00 AM

From: Kevin Gascho <kgascho@gmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, December 1, 2022 10:09 AM
To: Planning <planning@georgianbluffs.ca>
Subject: Notice of Application
 
Hello.
I recieved a notice of application( Severance ) for a lot on Big Rock Road , Francis Lake.
I just had a couple questions hopefully someone can assist me with
1. It mentions lots 23 & 24 Concession 14 as well as part lot 24 concession 14
2. I'm not aware of our own lot number, but our address is 124 Big Rock Road
3.it appears severed lot 1(high lited in red) could be the lot being discussed to ours?
4. We're just wondering if that's the case,and the application is for a "change" in lots dimensions
from the larger "retained lot" ?
5.would it involve the "retained lot", andwhomever owns that parcel from being developed?
 
Thank You for you
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